
TOWN OF SHARPSBURG 
 

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

January 10, 2005 
 

 
 

An open and public hearing, posted pursuant to the open meetings law, was held 
on Monday, January 10, 2005, at 6:45 pm in the Town of Sharpsburg at the 
Bridges Recreation Center. 
 
Present were the following:  Wendell Staley, Mayor; Clay Cole, Council Member; 
Stan Parten, Council Member; Larry Hyde, Council Member; Robin Spradlin, 
Town Administrator; Donna Camp, Town Clerk.  Council Member Derrick 
McElwaney was absent.  
 
The purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive public input and comments on 
the proposed Comprehensive Plan and Short Term Work Program which is to be 
submitted to the Chattahoochee-Flint Regional Development Center and 
Department of Community Affairs for review. 
 
The Mayor opened the meeting by welcoming the citizens in attendance and 
explaining the purpose of the meeting.   
 
The Mayor asked the public and Council for comments.   
 
 Guy Wood pointed out that the table on page 123, talking about infill 

development should have referenced the map (Figure 3.1) on page 16. 
 The Mayor explained that copies of the Comp. Plan were in the office for 

review.  They could be checked out or viewed at Town Hall. 
 
There was no official action taken and the Public Hearing was adjourned. 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Donna M. Camp 
Town Clerk 

 
 


